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Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 8th March 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

On Friday 18th March 2016, Norwood School will join in the national event of Sport Relief and will 

be raising money for many worthy causes that the charity supports.  

 

Norwood School have decided upon the following in school event:  

 

 Children and staff can wear sports clothing 

 

 This could be wearing their favourite football shirt, dressing up as their favourite sporting hero.  

 

We would appreciate a minimum donation of £1 to go to this worthwhile charity.  

 

Could we please also remind parents/carers that high heel shoes are not appropriate footwear for 

school on any occasion including visits, discos, non-uniform day and any other events.  

 

Please check emails/school website for a special menu for this day.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Fox  Mrs Reynolds      

HLTA   Head Teacher      

 

mailto:office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

